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Module P 107: Biomacromolecules 
 

Learning objectives: 

This module will provide an integrated presentation of the structure and function of 
biomacromolecules such as nucleic acids and proteins, and it will present advanced treaties 
of individual classes of biomacromolecules. In addition, the physical, chemical, and 
mathematical description of biopolymers as well as methods of analysis of this class of 
molecules will be introduced. The module will build on introductory courses in biochemistry, 
biophysical chemistry, molecular biology, and biophysics. The students of this module will 
gain a basic knowledge of the field enabling them to understand research in molecular 
biophysics and biophysical chemistry as well as to conduct independent laboratory 
experiments. 
 

Course units and temporal allocation: 

Module P 107 ‚Biomacromolecules’ is comprised of the following course units: 
 

 HPW Semester 
Lecture 2 WS 
Laboratory Course 5 WS/SS* 

This module will be offered by lecturers of Biochemistry and Biophysical Chemistry 

 

Course content: 

The lecture will cover the structure and function of nucleic acids, proteins, and other 
biomacromolecules. In addition, analytical methods to analyze biomacromolecules will be 
presented. Basic rules of quantum mechanics, Fourier transformation, optic and magnetic 
transitions as well as the description of the time dependence of molecular systems will be 
covered. 
 

In the laboratory course the students improve skills to apply the presented methods and 
procedures to the study biomacromolecules. The laboratory course includes a seminar on 
selected research topics in biophysical chemistry. 
 

Entrance requirements: 

Introductory course (passed) in at least one of the fields biochemistry, biophysical chemistry, 
molecular biology, biophysics, and macromolecular chemistry. 
 

Assessment: 

Written examination (if less than seven students enrol for this course, the examination may 
be oral). Type of examination (oral/ written) and date will be given at the beginning of the 
semester. 
 

Work load: 

The lecture results in 60 hours work load including lecture preparation, and the laboratory 
course work load is 120 hours (module with 7 credits) / 180 hours (module with 9 credits). 30 
hours are needed to prepare for the examination. 
The overall work load is: 210 hours (module 7 credits) / 270 hours (module 9 credits). 
 

ECTS Credit Points: 7 
 




